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December 29, 2014 

 

City of Waukesha – Planning Commission 

201 Delafield Street 

Waukesha, WI  53188-3633 

262-524-3750 

 

Re:  CGR Products 

 1011 Sentry Drive 

 Waukesha, WI  53188 

 Richard Wilmoth, Plant Manager 

 Direct line: 262-409-2857 
 
Written Statement of work: 

The construction of this project will be done in 1 phase. 

 

The general purpose of the addition is to have an enclosed area for the trash compactor and some 

additional indoor cold storage.  This addition is small, and is only 1,728 sqft in size. 

 

The general purpose of the interior renovation is to expand the floor storage space of raw and finished 

products.  This is being done by removing the existing interior truck well and extending the dock doors 

to the exterior of the building.  This truck well will be filled in with gravel and a concrete floor and will 

gain approx.1,577 of main floor sq ftg.  After this is done, construction will start on adding a bar 

joist/concrete floor, mezzanine, that will expand the mezzanine storage space by 4,120 sqft.. 

 

As you review the attached site plans, you will see that there currently exists 2 easements that are on the 

north side of the property.  1 of these easements is for the existing railroad tracks, that are currently 

abandoned.  This is a 20’-0” wide easement.  I have attached a letter from CN, dated 12-17-2014, that is 

stating the “industry track agreement” between the two companies, that has existed since June, 1977, 

will be canceled, effective immediately.  The other easement is with WEPCO, and that is in regards to 

the overhead electrical power line that comes from Sentry Drive.  Attached is a letter from CGR 

Products stating that they are currently working with WE Energies to remove the overhead lines and 

provide a new underground electrical service.  This is a 12’-0” wide easement.  This is also being done 

in anticipation of an additional addition that will be designed during the 2015 year, and will be locaated 

on the east side of the current facility.  CGR and Walser Electric have a meeting schedule for 1-6-2015 

with WE Energies to determine the best option to eliminate this utility easement so this addition can be 

completed. 

 

 

No work will be done for this addition until the current easements have been eliminated and legally 

recorded with the County of Waukesha.  Once this is done, the recorded elimination of easement will be 

provided to the Waukesha Planning Department. 

 

Morph Designs, LLC 
W10953 Dead End Road 
Waupun, WI  53963 

 






